

Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

firechief@cityofdeadwood.com • 737 Main Street, Deadwood, SD 57732 • Phone (605) 578-1212

January 13, 2025

To: Mayor of Deadwood

And Deadwood City Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Subject: Pipeline Emergency Response Training

The Deadwood Vol. Fire Dept. is requesting to send the following members to the SDPA. Pipeline Emergency Response Training in Rapid City, SD. This would be on February 3,2025. The following firefighters are Charles Fetter, John Beck, Mike Klumm, Sarah Van Tassel, Jeremy Van Tassel, Don Gifford, Anita Knipper. Also asking for approval to use a city vehicle (Truck#4). These is a free class and the meal is provided at no cost.

Also on February 4,2025 to send Firefighters Jeff Millard and Mike Runge to the SDPA Pipeline class in Belle Fourche, SD

Sincerely,

Alex Hamann

Fire Chief

Charles Fetter

Fire Technician

City of Deadwood/ Deadwood Fire Dept